Experimental Aircraft Association
Shreveport Chapter 343 of LA, Inc.
Meeting Minutes 28 June 2014 09:30 hrs
Approximately 15 members and 1 guests  were present. 
Vice-President Buddy Camp opened the meeting.
Pledge of allegiance begun by Ralph Forester.
Spirit of Haughton report by James McNaughton: AC has no reports and is flying.
Finance reports by James McNaughton:March, April and May reports emailed to members.
Chapters work on 501 C3 application status is pending. Thanks to James McNaughton and Hardy Cole.
Chapter would like to thank Hugh Hunton and Francine Forrester for last months Bluebird hill meeting. We had a good turnout despite the rain and Francine gave a great presentation.
Chapter had a good showing at last weeks CAF fly in at Marshal, TX. Chapter secretary and 2 other local members were flown in the CAF Stearman by Dave Leedham and Terry Sullivan brought his Bamboo Bomber. There will be another fly in at Marshal the first Saturday in November.
Next Saturday 5 July Hugh Hunton at Bluebird hill will host the CAF meeting and after they plan to visit the Barksdale AFB museum. EAA members are welcome to attend.
Finally: Steve Roop and Jimmy McNaughton gave a great presentation on an aeronca fly-in along with visits to the AF museum in Dayton and Historic aircraft restoration museum in St. Louis: http://historicaircraftrestorationmuseum.org/
Steve has hundreds of photos from the trip.

Members are asked to visit and contribute on the Chapters facebook page at: https://www.facebook.com/eaachapter343  and also to visit the website at http://eaachapter343.org/  and offer suggestions for content, color, etc…
Suggestions can be sent to president@chapter343.org and webmaster@chapter343.org
We need a volunteer to keep up/change our display case in the terminal. Contact George if you can do this.
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